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COVID-19 : Our measures under the state of emergency (Seventh Report)

Following the state of emergency declaration by the government, HIROSE employees have been
working from home and refraining from going to the office in order to prevent the spread of covid-19
from April 8.

The state of emergency has been lifted across the country and we decided to start going to the offices
gradually from June 1, 2020 while trying to prevent the spread of the infection,

For this two month, we have been mainly working from home and we sincerely appreciate our
stakeholder’s cooperation and understanding.



